
Hello, without prejudice 
 
Received a note that you are proposing selling muirhead activity centre for ONE POUND, I strongly 
object to this sale, not that it will make a jot of difference to who or what is behind this, and I draw my 
own conclusions!!!!!!!! We all do!!!  
 
No land, or community facility should be sold for £1.00....and I wonder who else in benefiting from this 
iniquitous sale, for the paltry sum, but no doubt the general public will not find out we only are the 
mugs who fund the mandatory council taxes for supposed more informed beings to make these 
ridiculous decisions on our behalf.!!..Next thing we will see a block of flat going up when the 
"intermediate" pound sale is "resold" in a short time...I strongly object to this sale, it is unacceptable, 
and not a lot of publicity has been given to it either, I guess that is the way how these "practices" 
work..,,,,  

 


